
 

 

RE: KH/RP/FS/Wellbeing Day 
 
13th February 2025 
 
 

Wellbeing Day – Harry Potter Studio 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As we begin to look at the final number of pupils signed up for Wellbeing Day events, it is 
sadly becoming more evident that due to the limited uptake and increasing costs for the 
Harry Potter Studio Tours we are no longer able to offer this trip.  
 
We're aware that pupils who selected this experience may well be disappointed. However, 
rest assured we have been working hard to make arrangements for an alternative 
opportunity for these pupils.  
 
Given the popularity of Cliff Lakes and Alton Towers and following the success of the 
Whitemoor Lakes experience for Year 7 pupils, we have been able to secure the day at Wolf 
Mountain in Wolverhampton for pupils to do a range of instructor led experiences.  
 
To accommodate a range of interests, the instructors will be able to guide pupils through 
activities such as bouldering, rock climbing, archery and caving. 
 
All pupils on the original Harry Potter Studio Tour trip will be moved onto the Wolf 
Mountain experience and additional spaces will be available for pupils to select this option if 
they have not already made their selection.  
 
We are pleased to be able to offer this alternative day’s activities at the same cost as the 
previous experience. Also, as the travel time will be reduced, we wanted to advise you that 
the times for the day will now be in line with the normal school day, allowing pupils to arrive 
and depart as per their usual arrangements.  
 
Should you have any queries or need further assistance, please don't hesitate to contact 
postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk  

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher 


